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Kent Estuary Youth        UPDATE         Summer 2024 

 
 
 

THE GOOD NEWS: 

We have two new Trustees: Andrew Skinner and Paul Thompson.  

And Charlotte Boardman has joined us to help Emma with youth work for 2 days a 
week and spend another 2 days helping our Administrator, Rosie Brown.  

We have an increase in our support Bank Workers and a good range of volunteers.  
 
THE DISAPPOINTING NEWS 

We have not found a permanent base for KEY following the closure of M:Hub. For the 
time being the Milnthorpe clubs will be held at the Catholic Church on Haverflatts Lane.  

We still need to clear M:Hub of all the craft and sports equipment that has built up 
over the  years: we’ve had an offer of a garage for storage, but we need more space.  
 
AND AN INVITATION! Please see the attachment  

Summer HAF (Holiday and Activities and Food) programme  

YOU ARE ALL INVITED to celebrate with our young people and see what they have 

been up to on our summer programme! KEY has been busy providing creative 

projects, sports, games, cooking and trips over the summer holiday and would like to 

share this with our families and supporters. 

As a HAF provider we are supported by Westmorland and Furness Council to help our 

local families. 

Refreshments will be provided. 

 

Location: St Thomas’ Church, Milnthorpe 

The Date: Friday 23rd August   

The Time: 5.30pm-7pm 

 

We hope to see you there  

and would appreciate a reply if you are able to come! 
 

Greg Tagney Acting Chair, Linda Baverstock Secretary, Hilary Fordham, 

Derek Ridgway, Judy Rigg, Ron Rutter, Andrew Skinner and Paul Thompson 
 

Contacts: tagneygreg@gmail.com or baverstock271@btinternet.com 

Youth Work 

in the villages around 

the Kent Estuary 

Also in Dallam School  

and with year 6 transition 

pupils in our primary schools 
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